
To the Board of Supervisors of Mendocino County: 
 
My name is Lisa Joakimides. 
My business is Lisa's Luscious Kitchen in Point Arena. 
I am a Board Director with the Arena Theater and also with PAMA, the Point Arena Merchants 
Association. 
 
I am writing to encourage you to support Point Arena's inclusion in BID.  
I believe that this inclusion will greatly benefit our community. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Joakimdes 

 


